
CIRCULAR
CLASSES: NURSERY - XII

Ref No.MLZS/JBP/2024-25/035

Date: 03rd July, 2024

Dear Parents,

Greetings of the day!

Looking at the change in the weather and temperature, we are rescheduling the school’s
departure time to normal summer timings.

We understand that this change may require some adjustment to your daily routine, after
almost a week of early departure, and we appreciate your understanding and cooperation.
Please make the necessary arrangements to ensure that your child arrives at school on time
and is picked up promptly at the end of the school day.

Timings w.e.f 04th July, 2024 will be:

Pre-Primary: 8:45 am to 12:20 pm

Classes I to X : 7:30 am to 1:50 pm

Classes XI & XII: 7:30 am to 11:20 am

Buses will ply on all routes accordingly.

Please ensure that bags are packed as per the timetable and check class groups daily to
avoid heavy bag weight.

Regards,
Team MLZS


